
Good Afternoon Everyone, 
 
It has been brought to my attention that we inadvertently password protected the deduction / discount 
amount cells for the Buncombe County and City of Asheville projects in the summary worksheet of the 
budget spreadsheet. As a result you are not able to enter deductions / discounts to the total project costs. 

 
In an effort to rectify this issue without creating a substantial amount of additional work, I’ve attached a 
modified cost summary spreadsheet. If you plan to offer a deduction / discount for the Buncombe County 
Government and City of Asheville projects, please use the attached spreadsheet to reflect those   
discounts. In the images below you’ll see that this is applicable to six values (Buncombe County and City  
of Ashville projects and the three ownership scenarios). 
 

 
 
 
To reflect any deduction / discount amounts for your bid, please enter the six values from the original RFP 
spreadsheet into the attached modified project cost summary file (see below). Once you’ve entered the 
summary values please add any deduction / discount amounts and the spreadsheet will calculate the total 
net cost. Please be sure to print and include this sheet with your bid submission. 



 
 
 
 
This was an oversight on my part and I sincerely apologize for any inconvenience and please do not 
hesitate to reach out with any questions or concerns. 

 
Thank you, 

 
Jeremiah LeRoy 
Sustainability Officer 

 
p. (828) 250-4976 
200 College St., 4th Floor Asheville, NC 28801 

 
Respect. Honesty. Integrity. Collaboration. Equity. 


